
 
  Messages 

 

 

In this document you will find all the messages sent home to parents / 
carers via Arbor. 

 

Date Message to Parents / Carers 

Friday 11th July 
2025 

Good Afternoon 
  
As you know Friday 18th July 2025 is our final day of the summer term, 
during this day we will be holding an assembly with all students to 
celebrate the achievements that we have made collectively as a school 
community. Please encourage your child to attend every day up to and 
including Friday.  
  
On Friday, school will finish at approx. 12:15pm and the buses will run as 
normal at this time. Students are invited to wear non-uniform if they wish, 
this must be appropriate for school and students should not wear items 
such as hot pants and crop tops. Students can also wear uniform if this is 
a preferable option.  
  
I will contact you again next week to give you further information on 
school opening times in September. 

Sunday 15th June 
2025 

Good evening,  
  
We look forward to welcoming our students back into school tomorrow. 
Please support your child by ensuring that they attend on time, in full 
school uniform and are not wearing jewellery.  
  
Missing just 2 days a month means a student misses 10% of the school 
year, which research shows impacts their learning, grades and future 
success.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Hawkley Hall Attendance Team 
 

Monday 19TH 
May 2025 

Good afternoon. 
  
As we enter our final week, I wanted to message to thank you for your 
ongoing support to your children by ensuring that they arrive to school on 



time each day. I wanted to also let you know that we had an accidental fire 
alarm today. The students lined up really well, especially the year 7 and 8 
students who were impeccable. The drill was eƯicient and limited the lost 
learning to our students. 
  
Please continue to support all students by ensuring that they arrive to 
school each day in full school uniform. 
Kind regards, 
All at Hawkley Hall 
 

Tuesday 29th 
April 2025 

“Good afternoon, thank you for continuing to support your child in their 
education by ensuring that they arrive to school each day on time and in 
full school uniform. As predicted, we are having some lovely warm 
weather and so we have allowed students to remove their blazer/jumper 
as they move around our school. We have asked the following; 

1) Blazers and jumpers should be carried or placed in bags and not 
tied around students’ waists 

2) Top buttons must be fastened with ties on properly and shirts 
tucked in 

3) Students should wear their full school uniform to school each day. 
We will watch the typically unpredictable weather and allow 
students to remove blazers and jumpers when necessary  

4) Any jackets should not be on if they have removed their blazer 
Can you please continue to support our school by speaking to your child 
about this tonight. Next week, the weather forecast is for cooler weather. 
Enjoy the sunshine. All at Hawkley Hall High School” 
 

Monday 28th 
April 2025 

“Good afternoon. We are expecting some lovely warm weather this week. 
Please support your child by making sure that they attend school on time 
and ready to learn with water if you feel this is appropriate. Please ensure 
that all students arrive to school in full school uniform including their 
blazer. Kind regards. All at Hawkley Hall High School” 
 

 


